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Grand Re-Opening of Jack Creek Cellars 

2016 Concrete Blonde, $36 
Ripe pineapple, crisp green apple, and zesty minerality shine through this 
bright and delicious concrete fermented and aged chardonnay. Drink now 
through 2019. 
 
2016 Pinot Noir, $38 
Ripe strawberries and forest floor on the nose and into the palate, strength-
ened with medium plus acidity and refined tannins. Drink 2019 through 2024. 

2016 Reserve Pinot Noir, $46 
Black cherry and rosemary intertwine with balanced acidity and velvety tan-
nins on the finish. Drink 2020 through 2026. 

2015 Grenache, $40 
The 2015 Grenache boasts notes of raspberry, bing cherry, and has under-
lying tones of sage and nutmeg. The wine is showing beautifully right now 
and will drink well through 2020. 

Special Offer! 

We are pleased to provide complimentary shipping on any six or twelve bot-
tle shipments for the holidays. In order to receive complimentary shipping, 

please place orders between November 15 and December 15. 

Meet the Lemstra Family 

 
On October 20th, 2018 we  

celebrated the Grand Re-Opening 
of Jack Creek Cellars.  It was a  

beautiful day filled with our estate 

wines, yummy foods and live  
music. We are so excited to open 

our Tasting Room again and share 

our estate wines with you.  Our 
tasting room will now be open 10a-

5p Fridays and Saturday and 

Monday through Thursday by  
appointment only.  To make an  

appointment, please contact our 
Tasting Room Manager Kelsey at  

Kelsey@jackcreekcellars.com 

They say “change is inevitable” and JCC is 

not immune to that. After 20 years the 
Kruse's decided to transition the winery/

vineyard to some long family friends.  

That’s where we come in, we’re The 
Lemstras. (John, Shelly, Kelsey,     

Brandon, Travis & Blake)  We’re      

honored to be apart of the JCC Family 
and we look forward to some exciting 

things happening in the vineyard and 

tasting room all the while still maintaining 
the quality and standards of Jack 

Creek Cellars.  Don’t Worry, we're   
starting the JCC Advisory Team and 

Doug and  Sabrina are our founding 

members. We look forward to meeting 
you all.  Cheers, The Lemstra Family! 


